From: Shannon Sandoval <goldstripe3@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 12, 2017 7:05 AM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Comments on the Proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance

Republicans push that nothing is as important as profit. Our water, air and future health is MORE important. This
ordinance is weak and does nothing to protect the aquifer or deter the oil companies from spending the money to
guarantee no leaks.

BTW Fracking is destroying the places it is allowed to take place.

Shannon Vasquez

Placitas

Sent from my iPad



